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Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

A huge thank you to everyone who came to our Summer fayre. Unfortunately, we had to have it indoors, 

due to the weather forecast. However, despite tis, it was a huge success. We managed to raise £1040, which 

is a fabulous amount. This will be distributed between all classes for buying new books for their libraries. 

Thank you for supporting school, for your donations and for you coming along and spending money. I am 

sure all children enjoyed coming along as well. Thank you to all staff for running stalls. It was a great event.  

Well done to Class 5/6N for a wonderful trombone assembly this week, with parents/carers coming to watch. 

It is always lovely to see how much progress children have made, playing their instruments. I hope 

parents/carers enjoyed it as much as I did.  

A huge congratulations to our Y5/6 children who put on a wonderful performance of the ‘Rocky Monster 

Show’ this week. They all did a wonderful job with their acting, singing and dancing and it was a real team 

effort with the backstage crew doing a fantastic job with the lighting, sound and stage changes. Well done 

everyone, and a big thank you to staff who worked hard with the children in preparing them for the show.  

Today, we are texting parents/carers a link for the annual parent/carer questionnaire. It won’t take more 

than 5 minutes to complete. Please do take the time to complete this, as your comments help us make sure 

that we are providing the best service possible. Please do also leave comments, as these provide a useful 

background insight into your decision. The questionnaire will close on Friday 19th July.  

Have a lovely weekend.  Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 16th & Wednesday 17th                                              

‘Meet the new teacher’ moving up 

days 

Tuesday 16th July                                    

Y1 New Parent Meeting (current 

Reception parents) 3pm 

Thursday 18th July                                    

Y6 Pizza Party (In school day) 

Friday 19th July                                     

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 2pm           

End of Term 

Monday 22nd July                               

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

Monday 2nd & Tuesday 3rd Sept  

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

Wednesday 4th September         

Start of Autumn Term  

 

 

 

Second-Hand School Uniform 
 

This is available from the school office. 

Please help yourself. All items are free.  

House Points – This week’s winners are: WATER! 

Air 

414 

Earth 

461 

Fire 

495 
Water 

426 

Attendance this Week 

Class RM – 88%                                    

Class RB – 97%                               

Class 1B – 88%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 92%                                           

Class 2L – 96%                                             

Class 3/4B – 96%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 93%                                          

Class 3/4F – 96%                                                

Class 5/6B – 93%                                        

Class 5/6K – 87%                                        

Class 5/6N – 93% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%   

 Well done to class RB for 97% 

attendance this week! 

 

 

Class 5/6N Trombone Assembly  

 

 

Photo Removed 

New Parents to Y1 in September 
Mrs Botfield would like to invite the current Reception parents 

to a ‘Welcome to Y1’ meeting in her classroom at 3pm on 16th 

July. Please enter through the main school gates on the 

playground, where you will be let into the classroom.  
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